
From: Nguyen, John-Chau
To: "Tom Levering -MDE-"
Cc: Sampson, Michele
Subject: RE: Environmental Assessment (EA) at Peach Bottom Nuclear Station
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2013 10:42:00 AM

Mr. Levering,
 
Thank you for reviewing the EA.
 
Regards,
 
John-Chau Nguyen
NMSS/DSFST/LB
301-287-9202
john-chau.nguyen@nrc.gov
 
 
 
From: Tom Levering -MDE- [mailto:tom.levering@maryland.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 9:00 AM
To: Nguyen, John-Chau
Subject: Environmental Assessment (EA) at Peach Bottom Nuclear Station
 
After consultation with staff at Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE), and partners from the
Department of Natural Resources (DNR), MDE supports the conclusion in the draft Environmental
Assessment (EA) for the exemption request for the Independent Spent Fuel Storage Installation (ISFSI)
Peach Bottom Nuclear Station.
 
Regards,
 
Tom Levering
Director, Emergency Preparedness Planning
Maryland Department of the Environment
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